From: Amy Mendillo for FPNA

To: Thompson, Alexis

Cc: Dennis Wood; Vincent Scorziello; Lily Bogosian; Nick Cicchitelli; Daisy Schnepel; Alex Iannetta; Arria Bilodeau;
Harrison Bilodeau; Liz Mauran; Hope Alswang; henry joyce; info; Katherine Silberman

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Position re. Brook Street House: Fox Point Neighborhood Association

Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 4:42:18 PM

Dear M. Thompson,

I write on behalf of the Fox Point Neighborhood Association (FPNA) regarding Brown
University's application for a dimensional variance at 126 Power Street, which is on the docket
for the ZBR meeting this evening at 5:30pm. Would you be willing to pass on our opinion,
below, to the Board?

FPNA supports the construction of a house at the intersection of Power and Brook streets,
which is proposed by Brown University for the gravely plot adjacent to the eastern-most of
two large residence halls currently under construction and abutting the Power Street residential
area. We believe a house will shelter the historic residential neighborhood from the newly
built dorms, the design of which we and a coalition of neighbors and other neighborhood
groups opposed in 2020 and 2021. We appreciate this important concession to neighbors, and
hope Brown will be excused from zoning restrictions in order to move forward with it.

Thank you very much for considering our position, especially at this late hour. Please don't
hesitate to contact us with any questions.

Sincerely,

Amy Mendillo on behalf of

Nick Cicchitelli, FPNA President
Daisy Schnepel, FPNA Vice President

Amy Mendillo, Executive Secretary

Fox Point Neighborhood Association

www.fpna.net

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named.
Do you receive our twice-monthly e-newsletter, FPNA News? Click here to sign up!
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